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Trade competition I could not gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission.
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Documents included with submission

Plan section Provision Support/oppose Reasons Decision sought

Noise NOISE Support in part ​I accept that two of the three airports may need to be expanded in the future and acceptable noise levels and area may need to increase but
unclear why Greymouth needs to be included especially as more houses have been built in the new area but not recognised in the map. A more
significant issue appears to be that of the smell of aviation fuel from the possible increase in air traffic. I do wonder if my home which was built
after the map used in the plan could be a fire risk if greater use is allowed and the fuel smell increases in amount and frequency. I understand and
accept that emergency type aircraft noise cannot be objected to.

I would like the council to exclude
the Greymouth runway from the
proposed noise zone extension.

Subdivision Subdivision Support I believe the need for housing, especially smaller dwellings with smaller gardens to maintain, is appropriate in WC towns especially with the
increase in numbers of elderly who are not requiring residentail care. I believe the medium density approach is acceptable as long as such things
as parking and an element of privacy is included in the design.

Medium density housing be
allowed

Mineral
Extraction
Zone

Mineral
Extraction
Zone

Oppose My reading of this section of the plan makes me think that the rights of mining companies takes precedent over those of the residents with the
latter having little right to object to such a major change to their environment and the former almost assured of getting permission.

I do not wish to see areas
identified as mineral extraction
zones, in particular, Barrytown, to
be allowed

None
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